
 

Haawal is looking for  
great people! 

Haawal 
We are a Norwegian start-up working on new solutions to the global and increasing                           
problem of flooding. We have developed a portable flood barrier called Flood Grating                         
that has an enormous potential for protecting properties and communities that are                       
currently at risk of flooding. 
 
Simple yet effective is the foundation that Flood Grating is built on. It is flexible in use,                                 
can be set up by anyone, and can easily be transported to where it is needed. You                                 
can learn more about Flood Grating on our website www.haawal.com 
 
We have been selling our solution on the norwegian market and are now ready to                             
expand to new countries, with Germany as our first goal. We are therefore searching                           
for a german-speaker that can help us expand and grow our company. 

You 
Dynamic and German-speaking. It is not a requirement that you have previous sales                         
experience, but it is important that you like talking to people and that you are not                               
afraid of using a phone. You have to be able to work independently, and in return, we                                 
can offer you a flexible job that you can be a part of shaping. 

The Job 
Expanding to the german market means communicating with german people. We                     
need someone to translate websites, product brochures and emails. We also need                       
you to research the market and find potential leads. After finding leads we need you                             
to pick up the phone and give them a call. To begin with the job is part-time, but we                                     
hope to expand the position as we gain traction in Germany.  
 
We can offer flexible work-hours, a young and dynamic work environment in the                         
centre of Oslo and an interesting job that can have a huge impact on the world. 
 
 
If you are interested in working with us, or have any questions, we would love to hear                                 
from you. You can contact Øystein Blix Walderhaug at oystein@haawal.com. 
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